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INCLUDED ON MORE THAN TEN BEST OF THE YEAR LISTS, INCLUDING THE GUARDIAN,
PUBLISHERS WEEKLY, SALON, AMAZON, AND THE WASHINGTON POST!

"Modan delights in bringing the subtlest emotional shadings to vivid and often comical life on the
page...[The Property is a] wryly funny and ultimately wrenching graphic novel." -NPR

The award-winning author of Exit Wounds returns with a story about secrets, money, and the bonds of
love

The Property is a work that will inspire, fascinate, and delight readers and critics alike. Savvy and insightful,
elegant and subtle, Rutu Modan's second full-length graphic novel is a triumph of storytelling and fine lines.

After the death of her son, Regina Segal takes her granddaughter Mica to Warsaw, hoping to reclaim a
family property lost during the Second World War. As they get to know modern Warsaw, Regina is forced to
recall difficult things about her past, and Mica begins to wonder if maybe their reasons for coming aren't a
little different than what her grandmother led her to believe.

Modan offers up a world populated by prickly seniors, smart-alecky public servants, and stubborn women-a
world whose realism is expressed alternately in the absurdity of people's behavior and in the complex
consequences of their sacrifices. Modan's ever-present wit is articulated perfectly in her clear-line style,
while a subtle, almost muted color palette complements the true-to-life nuances of her characterization. Exit
Wounds made a huge splash for this signature combination of wit, style, and realism, and The Property will
cement Modan's status as one of the foremost cartoonists working today.
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From reader reviews:

Eunice Buckley:

Why don't make it to become your habit? Right now, try to prepare your time to do the important behave,
like looking for your favorite e-book and reading a guide. Beside you can solve your long lasting problem;
you can add your knowledge by the e-book entitled The Property. Try to stumble through book The Property
as your good friend. It means that it can being your friend when you experience alone and beside associated
with course make you smarter than ever before. Yeah, it is very fortuned in your case. The book makes you
far more confidence because you can know every thing by the book. So , let's make new experience and also
knowledge with this book.

Mary Barker:

In this 21st century, people become competitive in every single way. By being competitive now, people have
do something to make these individuals survives, being in the middle of typically the crowded place and
notice by means of surrounding. One thing that occasionally many people have underestimated that for a
while is reading. That's why, by reading a reserve your ability to survive boost then having chance to remain
than other is high. To suit your needs who want to start reading any book, we give you that The Property
book as starter and daily reading e-book. Why, because this book is greater than just a book.

William Gilbert:

Reading a publication tends to be new life style within this era globalization. With studying you can get a lot
of information that will give you benefit in your life. Along with book everyone in this world can easily
share their idea. Books can also inspire a lot of people. Plenty of author can inspire their reader with their
story as well as their experience. Not only the storyline that share in the ebooks. But also they write about the
ability about something that you need illustration. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach your kids,
there are many kinds of book that exist now. The authors on this planet always try to improve their
proficiency in writing, they also doing some study before they write for their book. One of them is this The
Property.

Diana Brunswick:

Do you have something that that suits you such as book? The e-book lovers usually prefer to choose book
like comic, quick story and the biggest some may be novel. Now, why not attempting The Property that give
your satisfaction preference will be satisfied simply by reading this book. Reading routine all over the world
can be said as the opportunity for people to know world much better then how they react in the direction of
the world. It can't be said constantly that reading behavior only for the geeky man but for all of you who
wants to always be success person. So , for all you who want to start reading through as your good habit, it is
possible to pick The Property become your personal starter.
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